
Helping children to get better and better at everything they do 

Kenningtons Primary Academy 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER  

 
 

25th June 2015 - Reception Interhouse / Y4 Zoolab Visit / Year 6 Business 
Enterprise (in school events) 

26th June 2015 - Core Values Afternoon (in school event) 
28th June 2015 - Thurrock Year 6/7 transition week begins 

29th June 2015-30th June 2015 - Year 6 Chafford Transition Days 
29th June 2015 - Nursery Intake Meeting 

30th June 2015 - Infant Music Festival  
3rd July 2015 - After school clubs finish 
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Parent Drop In Sessions - WB 22nd June  
 

Teachers will hold their next Parent Drop In sessions from 3:15pm-4:00pm 
on the days specified below: 

  
Reception (Koala, Kookaburra) - Monday 22nd June 

1J - Tuesday 23rd June 
2F - Thursday 25th June 
3C - Thursday 25th June 
4G - Tuesday 23rd June 
5M - Monday 22nd June 
6W - Tuesday 23rd June 

   
  Meetings with the 6F, 5N, 4S, 3H, 2G, 1W and Kangaroo  
teachers will resume the week beginning 29th June 2015. 

 
 
 
 
 

We are happy to announce our chickens  
have moved to their new coup outside and  

are enjoying getting to grips with the concepts  
of sunshine and grass! 



 
 

Due to school photographs there was no whole-school assembly this 
Friday 19th June.  

 
Headteacher’s Award and Weekly Challenge winners will be  

announced early next week! 

Hair Check! 
 

We would like to ask all parents to check their child’s hair this weekend 
as we have had a case of head lice in KS1. Please keep an eye out for 

tiny white eggs or the head lice themselves.  

Summer Reading Challenge -Thurrock 
 

Saturday July 11th 2015 is the official start date of the Record Breakers Summer 
Reading Challenge.  Local libraries are attempting on that first day between 10 and 
1pm to set a Guinness World record title for the most pledges received for a read-
ing challenge. Children and adults can pledge: 
  
To visit the library and read over the summer and/or (if an adult) encourage 
children to complete the challenge and read over the summer.  
 
Parents and children can visit the following libraries  
on 11th July to pledge to join the Reading Challenge: 
Grays Library, Corringham Library, Belhus Library in 
the South Ockendon Centre and Chadwell Library. 

 
 
 

RHS School Gardeners of the  
Year Competition 2015  

 
 

Unfortunately our Year 3 classes did not make it 
through to the final of the School Gardeners of the 

Year Competition.  
 

However they will be receiving a Certificate of 
Achievement from the competition judges to com-

mend their strong application.  
 
 

Well done Year 3! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Kids Week 2015 
 
 
 

Celebrating its 18th year, Kids Week is back and planning a 
month of theatrical fun from 1st - 31st August 2015.  

 
 

During Kids Week, a child aged 16 or under can experience the 
magic of London theatre and see a fantastic selection of shows 
for free, plus two additional children can go at half price (per 

transaction), as long as they are accompanied by a full paying 
adult. Plus, there are no booking or postage fees. 

 
 

Visit  
 

http://www.kidsweek.co.uk/home/  
 

for more information! 

 
 

UNIFORM AND PERSONAL PRESENTATION REMINDER! 
 

 Shoes must be plain black (NOT trainers or boots) or white sandals. The school 
will be sending letters home to parents of those wearing inappropriate footwear. 

 
 The ONLY jewellery permitted is a plain wristwatch and/or plain studs in the ears. 

This is for health and safety reasons and also to ensure that precious posessions 
are not damaged or lost in school.  

 
 Makeup, including nail varnish, is NOT permitted under any circumstances. Health 

complications can arise from children using makeup and it is not appropriate for a 
child to be wearing makeup to school.  

 
 


